
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, February 22, 2021 7:04:56 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2021 11:15 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-22

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Jo-Ann Nielsen

-- Phone --

-- Company --
Retired

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I strongly object to this application.  As a seasonal owner July and August
are the 2 months used by my husband and I.  Rates for the year are being
based on these two months.  We are in our 70's, now fully retired, and plan
to use the cottage more often.  We have worked our whole lives to reach this
point but this is in jeopardy.  We cannot be the only people in this
situation that will take a big financial hit to our pensions.  It seems very
unfair to use seasonal properties to increase your profits.  Also we expect
to face a large hydro rate increase to our residential property once the
government funded program is ended.

-- Attachment --
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